
December 4th , 2024 

Mr. Bradley Stamler 
Research and Test Reactors 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington DC 20555-0001 

Subject: A Dow TRIGA Research Reactor SRO on Medical Leave, License No. R-108, 

Docket No. 50-264 

Dear Mr. Stamler, 

I am writing to inform you that one of the Senior Reactor Operators (SRO) for the 
Dow TRIGA Research Reactor (DTRR) is currently on medical leave. The SRO license will be 
temporarily suspended until the staff member returns to work and a new status for the 
license has been determined and approved. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Facility Director, Dr. Siaka Yusuf, 
at 989-280-4961. 

Respectfully, 

' 

Facility Director 




